
As a keen walker I regularly enjoy walking in Enfield and have always been impressed by the beauty of your 
green spaces and resources for the public to walk.

I am very distressed to hear you are planning to build on green spaces which are so vital for our communities. 
Many people live in small accommodation without access to gardens.

I am particularly concerned about the proposed plan for Spurs to purchase the large are of Whitewebbs (240 
acres I believe) and put 40 acres of astroturf down to use as a training ground.
I expect this would be fenced off. A blight on this lovely countryside.
I have heard they are well supplied with training grounds already.
It is a horrific amount of beautiful land constantly enjoyed by the public. There is such a need for people to get 
out and walk for health and mental health reasons.
I can’t understand why this would even be a possibility.

It will have a very detrimental effect on the wildlife, so vital to us and so jeopardised already. Lighting used in 
training grounds will make it very difficult for wildlife.

It is not even well placed for transport.

I am extremely concerned and wish to register my objection to the proposed plan and to developments on 
greenbelt land.
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